
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
July 27, 2022  
 

  

Dear Dr. Stephenson,  

  

In keeping with Standard 14.1 (Publication of Accreditation Status), I conducted a review and found that the 

SACSCOC accreditation statement accurately represents the College's accreditation status.  Further, the review 

confirmed that the College publishes the name, address, and telephone number of SACSCOC, per SACSCOC's 

requirements and federal policy.  The accreditation status and SACSCOC's contact information appear in the 

following locations:  

Current Branding and Editorial Style Guide  

Current College Catalog  

    Current Student Handbook  

Current College Website  

  

I certify this information is true and accurate as of the date listed on this memorandum.   

  

Sincerely,  
 

  

  

Pauline M Anderson  

Associate Vice President of Research and Assessment  

SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison  
  
 


